
 

  Solemnity of the 
Most Holy Trinity  
     June 15, 2025 

 

                Holy Spirit, guide me in your Truth.  Grant  

                    me the gifts of Wisdom and Fortitude  

                       that I may follow where you lead. 

                                                          Psalm 130:04 

******************* 
If you are ill or hospitalized and would like to be put  

on the prayer list and/or have Communion brought  

to you, please call the Parish Office (501-884-3349).  

We don’t want to forget you.   

If you wish to reach Father Hart from Tuesday 
afternoon through Friday for non-emergency 
purposes, please email him at 
frhart1976@gmail.com or for sick call or Last 
Rites call 501-884-3346.   Teachers are needed to 
facilitate religious education - Adult Education 
(Bible Study, book study, etc)        

 

You're Invited 
Parishioners … April Puleo and Steven Clayton 

request your presence at their wedding on June 

28, 2025 at 1 p.m. at St. Francis Church, with  

a reception to follow in the Parish Hall.  Please 

celebrate this beautiful occasion with us. 
 

 
 

BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN 
Time to return your Baby Bottles.  The 2025 

Change for Life Campaign concludes today, 

Father’s Day.  There are baskets in the Narthex 

for these bottles.  Thank you for caring. 
 

Pray For the Unborn 
“We understand that all human life ----
including every child in the womb-----is a gift 
to be received, cherished, and served, not 
abused, not manipulated, not degraded, not 
destroyed. 

  

Altar Flowers 

 
Flowers this weekend are provided  
by Lee & Judy Johnson, in loving 

memory of their fathers, Galen 
Grossnickle & Steney Johnson. 

* * * * * * * * * * 

Anniversaries 
Marty & Donna Epperly – 11 yrs. on 6/20 

Bob & Mary Czarnowski – 44 yrs. on 6/20 

 

Church in Latin America 

Today, we will take up the Collection for the Church 

in Latin America.  Your gifts to the collection will 

fund catechesis, pastoral programs, marriage and 

family life projects, Seminarian education, and many 

other necessary programs in Latin America and the 

Caribbean.  By funding these programs, the support 

you give today will provide seeds to grow the faith for 

years to come.  Please support the Church in Latin 

America and be generous in today’s collection.  To 

learn more about how your gifts make a difference, go 

to www.uscb.org/latin-america. 

HERO 
A Hero God has sent to me. 

 

With gentle strength and quiet pride, 
All self-concern is set aside. 

To reach out to his fellow man, 
And be there with a helping hand. 

 

Heroes are a rarity, 
A blessing to humanity. 

With all they give and all they do, 
I’ll bet the thing you never knew, 

My hero is my DAD 
 

 

No matter what your age, your Dad  
will always be your DAD! 

 

mailto:frhart1976@gmail.com
http://www.uscb.org/latin-america


ST. FRANCIS OF ASSISI 

                HONORABLE MENTION 

      ADVERTISEMENT OF THE WEEK 

Joey Dobbs  
State Farm Insurance 

555 Hwy. 65 S.-Suite B         Clinton, AR 
501-745-6323   www.calljoeyDobbs.com  

 

Mass Intentions for the Week 
Saturday, June 14 

4:00 p.m.       ╬   Fr. Oliver Ochieze         

                   by:  Lee & Judy Johnson 

Sunday, June 15  

 9:00 a.m. - For the Parishioners  

Tuesday, June 17 

 5:00 p.m.       -         Gail Zanoff  

                 by:  John Keating 

Wednesday, June 18 

 5:00 p.m.           St. Jude Thaddeus – Clinton 

 

Thursday, June 19 

 8:30 a.m.      -           Joe & Therese Preusser  

                 by:  John Keating  

Friday, June 20 

  8:30 a.m.    -          Gene & Lynne Kortz  

                   by:  John Keating 

Saturday, June 21 

4:00 p.m.       ╬        Judy Grossnickle         

                   by:  Lee & Judy Johnson 

Sunday, June 22 

 9:00 a.m. - For the Parishioners  

 If you are providing flowers for the 
sanctuary during June please contact the June 
Coordinator, Terri Pesnell, 479-601-3779. 
 

Flower Calendar 

Our Flower Calendar is nearly empty.  No one has 
signed up to provide flowers from July 12-13 
through August 30-31.  Please consider signing 
up for a weekend to add some color to our 
Sanctuary.    Thank you. 
 

St. Joseph Catholic Church 

Yes, it’s that time of the year for St. Joseph in Center 
Ridge to have their Annual Picnic and Spaghetti Dinner, 
Saturday, June 21st.  They have several options (preorder 
drive through, dine-in or take out) for enjoying their 
delicious, homemade … Italian sausage with all the 
trimmings.  For more details see the Flyer in the Narthex! 
 

UPDATE:  There will be NO MASS after dinner. 
 

 

Stewardship Report 
May 31 & June 1 

  Offerings              $2,180.00 
  Online Giving                  223.98 
  Loose Cash                                                  487.65 
  Building & Grounds                                     535.00 

 

Financial Status 
                            Collected         Weekly Budget       
General Fund        $2,892                 $3,846           

 

Most Holy Trinity 

Jesus promised to send us the Spirit of 
Truth to be our guide.  Before we can 
receive this guidance we must first know 
how to listen.  Do you know how to listen to 
the Spirit?  Can you discern what is of the 
Spirit and what is simply your own 
rationalization to justify what you want to 
do?  Just like learning to play an 
instrument, it takes practice to hear the 
spirit and discern what is of the Spirit and 
of what is of yourself.  It takes learning to 
quiet yourself so you can hear what the 
Spirit is saying.  It requires us to seek 
guidance from someone more experienced 
in the spiritual life.  If there does not seem 
to be such a person in your life right now, 
begin by reading books on spirituality and 
ask the Spirit to send you a guide to help 
you.  It also takes prayer – every day.  Ask 
for the grace to know and follow the 
guidance of the Spirit. 

 

CHUCKLES 
A DOCTOR answered the phone and heard the 

familiar voice of a colleague on the other end of the 

line.  “We need a fourth for poker,” he said.  
 

   “I’ll be right over,” the doctor whispered. 
 

    As he was putting on his coat, his wife asked, “Is 

it serious?” 

 

      “Oh quite,” the doctor said gravely.  “Why 

    there are three of us there already!” 

☺☺☺☺☺ 

 

Consider This 
With ordinary talent and extraordinary  
perseverance all things are attainable. 

Sir Thomas Foxell Buxton 
 

St. Francis online 

www.stfrancisffb.org 
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